
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Port of Seattle (the Port) is preparing a study to improve the compatibility of Seattle-
Tacoma International Airport (SEA) with the surrounding communities. This study, a “Part 150 
Study,” follows the process outlined in Title 14 of the Code of Federal Regulations Part 150, 
Airport Noise Compatibility Planning. Please use the space below to provide your comments 
regarding the Noise Exposure Maps (NEM) and the measures you would like considered for the 
Noise Compatibility Program (NCP), which is the next phase of this Study. Your comments will 
be reviewed and considered during the Study. Your participation in the process is appreciated. 
The Port encourages all interested parties to monitor the project website for the latest study 
information and announcements at www.seapart150.com. Thank you for your interest and 
participation. 
 

First and Last Name    

Address 

 

Email Address 

 
What are the most significant concerns that you would like the SEA Part 150 Study to address 
about aircraft flight activity (select up to 3)?  

☐ Arrivals 
☐ Departures 
☐ North Flow 
☐ South Flow 
☐ Nighttime Operations (10pm - 7am) 

☐ Early Morning Operations 
☐ FAA Airspace Changes 
☐ Frequency of Operations 
☐ Ground Noise 
☐ Other: 

 

 

Where do you live in relation to SEA?  

☐ North 
☐ South 
☐ East 

☐ West  
☐ Outside King County 
☐ Other: 

COMMENT FORM 

http://www.seapart150.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMENT FORM 

Please drop this form in the Comment Box at the Public Workshop, email P150@portseattle.org  or 
mail to: 

 
Aviation Noise Programs 
C/O SEA Part 150 Study 

17801 International Blvd., Suite #6012M 
Seattle, WA 98158-12025 

 

Please note: All comments may be made publicly available.  

mailto:p150@portseattle.org

